
AEMP Calendar Raffle Ticket Information 

Introducing the AEMP Calendar Raffle with 155 chances to win a cash prize.  Tickets are $10.00 each or 

three tickets for $20.00 and are not eligible to win until the ticket stub with payment is received by the 

AEMP office in Tucson.  Tickets can be purchased at AEA conventions, at the AEMP office during normal 

business hours, requested through the AEMP website, or by mail using the AEMP raffle ticket request 

form.  All Elks in the state will receive a raffle ticket request form from AEMP in the mail.   

The raffle begins on November 1, 2022, and ends on March 31, 2023, though an “early bird” drawing of 

three tickets will be done during the AEA Mid-Year Meeting in October 2022.  All tickets must be 

received by AEMP no later than March 30, 2023.  

Winning tickets will be selected by a random drawing made by the Executive Director of AEMP on the 

last day of the month starting in November 2022.  Each Calendar Raffle ticket can only be drawn once as 

a “single” winner however, all previous winning tickets will be eligible for the grand finale.   

Ticket Prizes are as follows:  

Monday to Friday Winners are $25 

Saturday and Sunday Winners are $50 

Holiday Winners are $100 (Nov 11, Dec 26, Jan 16, Feb 16 & 17, Mar 31) 

Three Early Bird Winners are $150 (Oct TBA) 

Two Grand Finale Winners are $500 (Mar 31) 

The monthly winners will be listed in the monthly AEMP newsletter that is posted on the AEMP website.  

Lodge members can request to receive the newsletter by completing the newsletter request located at 

the bottom of the home page on the AEMP website (azelksmp.com).  

AEMP will mail the winner’s check to the address listed on the ticket stub by the 10th of the following 

month.  It is imperative that each ticket stub is completely filled out by the purchaser, to avoid any 

delays in receiving their winnings.  The tickets will have a serial number and AEMP will maintain “chain 

of custody” for every raffle ticket to ensure ticket accountability is not lost.  The purchase of tickets does 

not qualify with the IRS as a charitable donation. 

 


